February 26, 2014

Geoffrey Karls
Assistant City Attorney

RE: License ID# 20090003003 and letter dated February 20, 2014

Dear Geoffrey,

We would like to proceed with option #2 from your “Notice of Violation” letter from
February 20, 2014 and have a public hearing before the Saint Paul City Council.
Please let us know the schedule for this hearing so that we may appear before the
Council and make a statement.

Sincerely,

David Mars

Half Time Rec

1013 Front Avenue

St. Paul, MN 55103

cc Scott Mars, Steve Mars
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